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APPROVAL OF TIAA MAJOR MEDICAL, COVERAGE

(Board of Trustees Meeting, July 5, 1970)

Dr. Richards explained to members the TIAA Major
Medical Plan. Dr. Jones stated that he hoped that other
means of coverage were explored and mentioned another
company, Prudential Life. Wrs. Shulterbrandt moved,
seconded by Dr. Reynﬁlds,that major medical for faculty
be accepted. Dr. Richards promised to investigate other

companies for coverage.




